
 

 
 
October 18, 2022 
 
 
 

Elimination of Corporate Accounts 
 

 

The United States Postal Service is discontinuing the United States Postal Service Corporate Account 

(USPSCA) method of payment.  In January 2023 we will begin closing inactive accounts and will be 

closing all USPSCA accounts by July 1, 2023. 

 

External customers who currently use USPSCA as a payment method are encouraged to switch to an 

available alternative.  Alternative methods of payment may include Click-N-Ship (CNS), Electronic 

Verification System (eVS), ePostage, PC Postage or Metered Postage.  

 

Customers should contact their Sales Account/BSN Representative, if assigned one, or their local Post 

Office, for assistance with USPS Product/Service account migration.  

 

Any accounts with a balance can request a refund through the resources listed below:  

• Customers should contact the Mailing & Shipping Solutions Center (MSSC) 

at  MSSC@usps.gov for assistance. 

• Please include a request for refund with a signed authorization on company letterhead,  

EMCA #, business name and location.  

 

Accounts with a negative balance after July 1, 2023, will be sent to Accounts Receivable for collection. 

Customers can make payments to negative accounts by contacting the MSSC using the link above. 

 

For questions regarding the elimination of corporate accounts, please email ShippingServices@usps.gov. 
 

 
##  

 
 

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach/ USPS Corporate Affairs website.  
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    

Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Corporate Affairs 
  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. Or mail your request to:  
Attn: Industry Engagement & Outreach  

475 L’Enfant Plaza, RM 4411  
Washington DC 20260  

   
Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy  
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